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Schneider, Melanie
From:
Sent: February 12, 2021 12:24 PM
To: Schneider, Melanie
Subject: Re: Information Request - 327 & 335 Wilson Street East development

Hello Melaine,

We are writing to you as you were outlined as the contact person in the letter we received today.

We are the property (339 Wilson Street) directly beside the proposed development and we would like more
information as it relates to the process.

We have some concerns as to how we will be impacted by the new development including during the construction
process. We are a childcare centre, so the safety of our children/families is our first concern. In addition, residential
units overlooking our playard pose some privacy questions/concerns.

In addition, the noise and construction dirt/dust will be a major impact during the build process.

Any information that you could send to us regarding the process would be greatly appreciated. We would also like to
be made aware of the public meeting once it is scheduled.

Thank you in advance for your attention to our request,

Karen & Casie

Karen Norman Casie FitzGibbon
Owner Operator Program Supervisor

Ancaster Little Gems



